                        CODY SHOOTING COMPLEX
                           General Membership Meeting

                                   February 9, 2016

General Membership Meeting
The meeting was called to order by President Otis Smith @ 6pm.

There were 13 Board Members and Directors present. Seven members at large present.
Old Business
The minutes of the January meeting were accepted by Vice President Jerry Stroh and seconded by Treasurer Mike Schnell.  All voted in favor.

Bobie Miller discussed her fees for the Venue and it was decided that she would charge non member adults the $10 fee for practice and children would not be charged.  She would charge for shoots and fill out a Venue managers report each month with 20% going to the club and the rest to her Venue.  There was not more discussion and a vote was taken – all agreeed.

The Remich family sent a thank you for the flowers that were sent.
New Business
Treasurer Mike Schnell once again asked that all charge tickets be signed and appropriate Venue be put on ticket.

Treasurer Mike Schnell said that in the next 2 weeks the BBHC is bringing in a Winchester Match team to do an exhibition with a Friday night BBQ.

President Otis Smith stated that USAYESS is wanting to have a youth shoot in July, sponsored by Midway USA.  There was a great amount of discussion with no results.  Treasurer Mike Schnell will make contact with Mike Borg and discuss the details and appropriate certifications.  More at the March meetings.

Youth Director Tiger McNeil said there were 40 people that received certification last week for Hunter Safety.

President Otis Smith stated that volunteers were needed for the Youth Pheasant Shoot on Saturday February 13.

Director John Burns brought up the steel targets. He and Director Justin Esser will get together and do whatever necessary to count targets.

Vice President Jerry Stroh stated that the membership application boxes have placed at the front gate and the Rifle Venue.
VENUE MANAGER REPORTS
Treasurer Mike Schnell said all had been turned in. There was $125 in an account labled Income Multi Gun Venue – that money should have been put in USPSCA account.  Will be transferred.
Treasurer Report – none
Secretary Report -  none
Vice President Report – none
President Report – none

Director Dick Kosnick made a motion to adjourn – Secretary Katie Brass seconded – all in favor 

Adjourned @6:45pm

Respectfully Submitted
Otis Smith-President                              Katie Brass-Secretary
